

RECREATION

July 23, 2002

Mayor P. Owen and Members of City Council City Hall Vancouver, B.C.

Dear Mayor Owen and Members of Council:

The Board at its regular meeting on Monday, July 22, 2002, received copies of a staff report dated July 11, 2002 with regard to Pesticide Use Options for Private Properties in Vancouver and passed the following motion:

- THAT the Board receive the attached City Council Report dated A. July 09, 2002 entitled Pesticide Use Options for Private Properties in Vancouver for information, and;
- B. THAT the Board endorse options 1 to 5 in the report dated July 2002 prepared by Planning and Operations, Vancouver Park Board and the Vancouver Coastal Health Authority on Pesticide Use Options for Private Properties in Vancouver, and;
- \mathbb{C} THAT the Board recommend that Council implement option 5 -"Prohibit the cosmetic use of pesticides within the city" in two years.

Regards,

Susan J. Mundick General Manager